
 ENVIRONMENTAL PROJECT CONTEST 

 

It is time to begin thinking of that new and exciting environmental project for 2024-25. The 
winners in the contest last year were Concordia Lions Club and Eudora Lions Club.  
Congratulations to them.  We look forward to having many more participants in the contest 
this year.   

The environmental project contest will be per club: 

SUBMIT A 1-2 PAGE DESCRIPTION OR WRITE-UP OF ALL THE ENVIRONMENTAL PROJECTS THAT 
YOUR CLUB DOES FOR YOUR COMMUNITY. HIGHLIGHT ANY NEW EFFORTS. PICTURES OF EACH 
ARE ENCOURAGED, NOT REQUIRED. 
 
ON YOUR SUBMISSION, INCLUDE THE NAME OF YOUR LIONS CLUB; CITY; PROJECT OR 
PROJECTS WITH A BRIEF, CONCISE DESCRIPTION OF EACH; NAME OF SUBMITTER WITH 
CONTACT INFORMATION. 
 
SUBMIT TO – Lion Ron Weaverling, 15101 Josh Street, Basehor, KS 66007, 
rwweaverling@gmail.com 
 
THE TOP TWO SUBMISSIONS WILL BE RECOGNIZED AT THE 17-A DISTRICT CONVENTION 
MARCH 7-8, 2025. ALL MAY BE DISPLAYED, SPACE ALLOWING.  
 
AWARDS OF $100.00 FOR FIRST PLACE AND $50.00 FOR SECOND WILL BE PRESENTED TO THE 
TWO WINNING CLUBS. 
 
SUBMISSIONS MAY ALSO BE DISPLAYED AT THE MD-17 CONVENTION. 
 
I hope your club will participate in the Environmental adventure. Most of the clubs are already 
doing this without any special recognition. Let us know if you have any further questions. 
 
Lion Ron Weaverling 
           And 
DG Margy Sundstrom 
 


